
 

From Worship & Music Committee & Participant - Nancy 

Sanderson 

Remember the Maundy Thursday Worship Service fol-

lowed by the PRAYER VIGIL organized by our dear Barb 

Ferguson?  WE DO! 

Easter has passed. Since then many new circumstances permeate our lives, there-

fore,  we firmly believe and know the only answer is PRAYER. 

So, based on Barb’s outline (with a few alterations), the Eastminster Sanctuary  is 

open for in-person prayer time every Tuesday from 7:30 a.m. to 2:00 P.M. beginning 

September 8th. 

Please!!!! As each member joins in prayer whether in the Sanctuary or at home  as 

Prayer Partners we are following His command to “BE STILL AND KNOW I AM GOD.” 
  

GUIDELINES: 

1. Contact the church office to select your time to pray (if praying from home, 

please call as well so that we know you are participating).   812-476-3355. 

2. Confirm your in person arrival time with the office. 

3. Bring your own Bible and any readings, etc. 

4. Enter and leave through the “office area door” using the west-side parking lot. 

5. Occupy the open benches only. 

6. Be assured that Marian & Mike are dedicated to only A+ safety and healthy pro-

tocols for Eastminster. 
 

P.S….Guaranteed: You will feel and hear the positive vibrations created by the UNI-

FYING PRAYER EACH TUESDAY! Together we will be  participants in the Body of 

Christ. 

FYI: Thursday, September 10th is INTERNATIONAL DAY OF PRAYER! 


